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Summary 

This bill modifies information that must be provided by a driver who is involved in a motor 
vehicle collision involving injury or damage, so that (1) either a mailing address or an email 
address must be given (instead of just a mailing address), and (2) a driver’s license or permit 
does not have to be shown to other individuals involved in the collision. It is effective August 1, 
2020. 
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